
 

 

 
 
 

April 22, 2025 
 
Re:  Letter of Reference – Heath Engineering 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
Heath Engineering Limited has provided Structural Engineering services to Seko Construction 
for a number of years. 
 
The projects we have worked on include shop facilities, office buildings, warehouse facilities, 
and commercial / retail, throughout Alberta. 
 
Daniel Heath is very knowledgeable in both pre-engineered steel buildings and conventional 
steel construction. 
 
We have found Daniel’s drawings are detailed and correct. During construction, Daniel is 
always available to answer questions or provide additional information. 
 
We intend to work with Heath Engineering for many years to come, and would not hesitate to 
recommend Daniel to other people. 
 
If you require further information, please call me at (403) 819-8667. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Seko Construction (Calgary) Ltd. 

 
Bob Jarvis 
Vice President, Business Development 
 
 


